
 

 

 

 

 

YCWS AGM 2019/2020 

 
Oct. 22, 2020 Ymir Community Hall 6:40pm – 7:30pm 
Board members present: Isabelle, Ben, Mary (minutes), Velvet (ED) 
 
3 Ymir residents attended AGM 
 
Isabelle gave Chair report. 
 
Velvet gave Executive Director Report and Financial Report (on behalf of 
Treasurer).  Copies included. 
 
Jay (present) agreed to rejoin Board for another term in the new year. 
 
Questions and general discussion: 
 
Herb Hammond agreed to come to Ymir in mid Nov. to speak with us. 
 
YCWS not eligible for grant from CBT to hire a consultant to help with fundraising 
due to viewing YCWS as an advocacy group.  YCWS looking into hiring a 
consultant. 
 
Rumour in Ymir: Because BCTS no longer holds the Quartz Cr. license and 
ATCO now has it, there is an idea going around that Ymir has won/issue is 
resolved. Totally untrue and we should be on alert to squash rumour. 
 
Hans Cunningham (present) encouraged YCWS to apply to province to obtain 
watershed as a community wood lot. He says it could now be possible as rules 
have changed. Isabelle suggests Hans be invited to a Board meeting to discuss 
this idea. 
 
Hans says he’ll look into the 3 year data collection project of RDCK and BCTS. 
Will study continue and how, now that ATCO has license. 
 
AGM meeting adjourned 7:30. 


